SMALL MIRACLES ACADEMY MESQUITE

July 2025 Newsletter

It's A Wet Summer!

In Case of Flooding:

- Turn Around, Don't Drown
- Don't Drive Through Flood Waters
- Avoid Bridges over Fast-Moving Water
- Stay in your car if it gets swept away
- Stay safe at home





Staff Annoucements

Ms Yvette - Infant/Toddler teacher. Welcome to Small Miracles Academy. We look forward to working with you.



Upcoming Field Trips

Movies, Celebration Station, Cici's Pizza



- Kingston B July 5th
- Deryan T July 6th
- Kinsley R July 14th
- Savannah B July 19th
- Genesis W July 29th

0-00-0

Phone: 972-222-9400 admin@smamesquite.org